October Newsletter Holy Family Nursery



57 Hope St, Mossend Bellshill ML4 1QA 01698 522746

Email: enquiries-at-holyfamily@northlan.org.uk.

Nursery time: 8.45am - 2.45pm

Days for the Dairy

Week beginning 6t^h of October– Stay and Play 13th–17th of October (inclusive) - October Week 31st of October-Halloween Party 17th of November – In-Service Day Nursery closed to children

Security

To ensure a high standard of health and safety for the children of the nursery, it is vital that our Nursery gates are locked at all times (out with drop off/ pick-up times). If for any reason you need to gain access to the nursery (if collecting early/dropping off late) please phone the nursery and a staff member will assist you. This is to support the settling of our children also. Can I remind you all, children must be dropped off and signed in by a responsible adult. All children must be collected by a named adult no later than 2.45pm.

Absences

If your child is going to be absent from nursery, please notify us by calling 01698 522746. If you have any changes to telephone numbers or emergency contact details, please share this with staff as soon as possible. It is vital that we can contact you in the event of an emergency.

Question of the Month

Staff are always looking for ways to gain feedback from our users therefore we would like to gather your views on a 'Question of the Month'. This will be placed on the window ledge of the cloakroom and you can answer the question by popping a marble into the yes or no box provided. Thank you in advance for you feedback.

Thank You

Thank you for all the kind donations to our Nursery Fund. All money received helps to buy snack and new resources to support children's learning.



Our piggy bank is situated at our front entrance for any donations you are able to make.